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  22nd June 2023 
 
  

Dear valued customer,  
 
 
As we witness the price of Fuel remain high at the Garage Forecourts, we would like to inform you 
that our fuel surcharge will continue to be applied throughout July.  
  
We continue to monitor the UK Road Haulage Association fuel indices along with working closely with 
our suppliers. 
  
Based on current indicators our current fuel surcharge will be adjusted to 3.19% for July. 
 
Obviously, we will monitor the situation closely. Should the weekly average index increase 
significantly again, then we may need to impose a fortnightly review until the situation stabilises. 
 
 
Thank you for your understanding and cooperation in these difficult times. 
 
 
 
Best regards, 
 
Schenker Limited 
 

UK Haulage Fuel Surcharge 
 


